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The Norton Star           28
th
 September 2020 

A word from Mrs Farren… 
 
We would like to reassure you that we have had no positive cases of Coronavirus in school. We are continuing to 
follow government guidelines carefully (keeping children in bubbles, frequent hand washing/sanitising, keeping 
distance from others where possible…).  The government have recently announced new, stricter measures as cases 
of COVID increase nationally. In line with this, from Monday we would like to make 2 important changes:  
  

1) From Monday 28th September, you MUST wear face masks when bringing and collecting your child from 
school. This is because many of you have no choice but to wait in the car park, especially if you have 
more than one child to collect; we have been unable to guarantee social distancing outside of the school 
grounds. We must all play our part in keeping our community COVID free and we thank you for your 
support with this.   

 
2)       End of the day is pick up is between 3-3:30pm to facilitate curriculum coverage 

  
 

We do not anticipate having to close either partially or as a whole school. However, we have put in place new 
home learning plans in case this has to happen at any point. Please look out for the questionnaire that will be 
sent home on Monday. 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
Mrs Farren and Team Norton 

 

THURSDAY 1ST OCTOBER 
 

Thursday is school census day and our funding for the next year will be helped if as many as possible of those 
who receive free school meals (infant UNIFSM) could order a meal for this day from the Pupil’s choice menu 

below: 
 

Pupil’s choice menu: 
 

Cheese, Ham or Tuna filled Baguette 
Or 

Sausage Roll 
Or 

Mexican Bean Roll 
 

Carrot and cucumber sticks 
 

Chocolate crunch 
 

Fruit 
 

To help the kitchen, please order your choice on Wednesday 28th September. 

 
 
 Christian Value: 

 
 On the website/dojo: 
 

Pupil’s choice menu (Free 
school meals) 

 

In book bags: 


